June 2020						
Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
	1	2	3	4	5	6
			Women's Bible Study – 10:30am On Zoom.us		Church to be cleaned from 1pm – 3pm	
		Missions Committee Mtg. – 7pm On Zoom.us		Men's Group – 7pm On Zoom.us	_	
7	8	9	10	11	12	13
Adult SS via Zoom.us at 9am		Staff Meeting here at 3pm	Women's Bible Study – 10:30am On Zoom.us Constitution Revision discussion on Zoom.us – 7pm	Men's Group – 7pm On Zoom.us	See 06/05 Worship Practice here at 6pm	
14	15	16	17	18	19	20
Adult SS via Zoom.us at 9am			Women's Bible Study – 10:30am On Zoom.us	Men's Group – 7pm On Zoom.us	See 06/12	
21	22	23	24	25	26	27
Adult SS via Zoom.us at 9am Happy Father's Day		CMC Meeting at the church – 7pm	Women's Bible Study – 10:30am On Zoom.us Constitution Revision discussion on Zoom.us – 7pm		Graveside service for Oneta Kirkendall at Hills Ferry Cemetary in Newman at 10am	
28	29	30				
Adult SS via Zoom.us at 9am						
- 100	ITEMS FOR			E C		
Toys June	OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD IS TOYS FOR JUNE.			Every Sunday: (Nursery Care Provided) 9:00am Sunday school (Adult SS is on Zoom.us) 11:00am Worship Service (In church, LIVE on Zoom.us, on our website, Facebook, and YouTube)		

June 2020

Email us at: info@fbcnewman.org

910 R Street / P O Box 759, Newman, CA 95360 / (209) 862-2393 / Fax: (209) 862-2398

"I was glad when they said unto me, 'Let us go into the house of The Lord!" (Psalm 122:1)

In obedience to the scripture we have been submitting to our governing authorities. On Monday, May 25th our Governor announced that we can meet together, in person again, as long as we follow the State's published guidelines. Thanks to the assistance of Jerry Silva, we are following them to the best of our ability!

As most of you know, on May 31_{st}, we had our first in person worship service, since March 15_{th}! We are inviting all who are able, to come and join us. If you are not ready or able to come in person, please watch us through Zoom live or on YouTube by recording, and of course they're posted on our website.

In June my messages will continue to focus on, "The Gospel According to Paul" a study of Romans. So far, we have learned about the Wrath of God, and the Righteousness of God. These messages have all been recorded and are available on our website. I have also recorded Bible Studies on the first two chapters of the book of Revelation called, "Unveiling Jesus". These studies are also available for viewing on our website.

This reminds me. Have you noticed the recent changes to our website? Ruth Carey has worked very hard to make these changes happen. I would like to express my appreciation to her. You have done a great job Ruth. Thanks!

It is hard to believe this, but on June 15th, I will be celebrating two years as the Pastor of Newman, First Baptist Church. These two years have been very challenging for me both physically and spiritually. I believe that what God has done, so far, is a wonderful preparation for what He wants to do in the future!

I am so thankful for the staff that God has given to us. Pastor Tim Weimer is developing the groundwork for some wonderful youth ministry. Ruth Carey is doing an amazing job in administration. Marsha Silva is thrilling our hearts with worship music. We truly are blessed with a wonderful staff!

We will be observing Father's Day on June 21st. This is a day to celebrate the wonderful men that God has given to our Church family. I will be taking a break from teaching Romans and will share a message especially for Dads from the book of Proverbs. Please plan to join us!

God Bless you all.

Pastor Tim Rempel